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To the lowa Utilities Board,

I am writing this letter of objection and concern in regard to the proposed wind energy project by the
Rock Island Clean Line business.

As an honest and trusting citizen, | believe the methods used by the Rock Island Clean Line to
make their project a reality are shamefully unacceptable. Their tactics to skirt the law and
practices to circumvent the rights of land owners are but another red flag in this entire project.
As a property owner in lowa, it is hard to imagine the devastating effect this proposed project
would have on communities, residents, land values and, sadly, the farmland, itself. A specific
tragedy would be the area in southern Jones County near Stone City, made famous by artist
Grant Wood. The beautiful countryside of the area captured in his paintings would be a national
treasure forever changed.

As a person who believes in individual rights and believes that good and right will prevail, I trust
and pray that the lowa Utility Board will hold their ground, not be bullied by one profit-making
entity, and will truly represent the citizens of lowa and the land on which we live.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Lambertsen
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Sections 31 Fairview Township

Section 6 and 22, Greenfield Township all in Jones County, lowa
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